
HOLLY PARK PLAYGROUND REPLACEMENT

www.mapleridge.ca/parksandrec

JANUARY 2021 – PLAYGROUND FEATURE INSTALLED
The installation of the new play structure at Holly Park is completed. The playground has 
slides, balance beam, climbing features, a spinner and a small rock wall to climb on. The 
borders are installed level with the surrounding grass to support accessibility and the 
play structure has a transfer deck that leads to the slides.

DECEMBER 2020 – CONSTRUCTION
The construction for the replacement of the play structure at Holly Park was planned for 
December.

SEPTEMBER 2020 – PRICING
The City undertook a request for proposal process for the replacement of the playground 
structure at Holly Park as part of the City’s Lifecycle Replacement Program.

AUGUST 2020 – PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

PROJECT LOCATION
On the corner of Darby Street & 117 Ave


